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Inside this issue: 

 

WIBA is an association of individuals and firms who have joined forces,  voluntarily,  

to promote all phases of building and  remodeling. 
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WIBA Membership Meeting 
 

 

September 20, 2017  

Kensington 311 E. Simmons  Galesburg  

Networking: 6:30 ñ7:00p.m. 

Dinner: 7:00p.m. Meal : $10 each  

 
 

 

Andrew Fritz of Spoon River Landscaping 
talked about landscaping maintenance and curb 

appeal at our May WIBA Membership Meeting.  
The first thing to improve your curb appeal 

is to paint the door. Then, do something with the 

front entrance. Enlarge the sidewalk. Make it at 
least 40ó and draw the eye to the door from the 
driveway. Ornament with flowers, shrubs, and 

lights. Choose your color palette before shop-
ping. Select annuals to plant for instant gratifi-

cation. Plant them in front of perennials or in a 
planter box. Plant in multiples of 3õs, 5õs, 0r 7õs. 
Add a handrail if there is not one. Leave enough 

room to open the door out without someone hav-
ing to back up and potentially fall.  

He recommends planting perennial Hy-
drangeas because they are so versatile with sun, 
shade, dry, and water. They also have dwarf spe-

cies available. There are a variety of colors of 
blooms like green, white, pink and in the fall 
they turn red or purple and still look nice.  

Add patios and fire pits. Make it larger 
than you think you want to in-

clude visiting company. At the 
minimum, make it  
12õx`12õ. You can stain, 

seal, and color your con-
crete and/or pavers.  
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WIBA Home Show 

 

Knights of Columbus 

1556 E. Fremont St. 

Galesburg, Il. 61401 

 

 

 
April 28th 10a..m.-6p.m. 

April 29th 12p..m.-6p.m. 

 

Great Facility! 

Great Food! 

Great Parking! 
 

Indoor and Outdoor Spaces  

 

Childrenôs  

Activities 

 GOLF OUTING  
SPONSORS,  
DONATIONS, & TEAMS



WIBA Board Meeting Highlightsé 

 
¶ 70 Members  

¶ Welcome New Members; Spoon 
River Landscaping, Integrity  

    Construction & Home Improvement!  
¶ Renewed Annual Membership in Project 

Rebound.  
¶ Special Thanks to the WIBA Golf Com-

mittee; Clinton Masters,  

     Dee Spivey,  Roger Williams,  
     Scott Howe, & Kaylee Johnson.  
¶ Thank you very much for volunteering 

for the day of the Golf Outing; Bill John-
son, Clinton Masters, Greg Davis Scott 
Howe & Wayne Allen.  

 

 

Congratulations! 
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Kevin Wood  of Casper Trash 
Hauling won the 50/50 Drawing at the 

May Membership Meeting. He won 
$20. Congratulations, Kevin!  

Donald Plank of Integrity Con-

struction & Home Improvement won 
the 50/50 Drawing at the WIBA Golf 
Outing. He won $75. Congratulations, 

Donald!  

WIBA Board  
�3�U�H�V�L�G�H�Q�W�·�V���/�H�W�W�H�U 

WIBA Membership  

Dues September 
 

Cooleyii  

CASH DRAWING  

  Tom Knapp, REMAX Preferred  
Properties was drawn for $25 Cash 
Drawing at the May WIBA Membership 

Meeting but was not present so it rolls 
over to $50 for the September WIBA 

Membership Meeting.  

 

 

Dear WIBA Members, 

   

�:�R�Z���� �+�D�Y�H�Q�¶�W�� �Z�H�� �E�H�H�Q�� �O�X�F�N�\�� �Z�L�W�K�� �W�K�H�� �Z�H�D�W�K�H�U�"��
What a great season! We have been building and 

repairing up a storm. 

 We  had a wonderful WIBA Golf Outing 

this year. There was lots of joking and laughing go-

ing on. They are always a good time! Thank you to 

all the WIBA Golf  

Committee, event volunteers, sponsors, door prize 

donators, golfers, & diners.  

 We have some new speakers lined up for the 

WIBA Membership Meetings this fall and we hope 

you enjoy them, make some new connections, and 

maybe learn something  new. 

 The WIBA Christmas Committee will meet 

after the WIBA Membership Meeting. 
 

 

Sincerely,  

Scott Howe 

W.I.B.A. Board President 

 

 

 

November 8-10, 2017 

 

Boston Convention &  

Exhibition Center 
 

GREENBUILDEXPO.COM 

Congratulations! 

Rod Wagher of Howe Overhead Doors, Inc.  

won the Putting Contest at the WIBA Golf  

Outing He won $145! Congratulations, Rod! 


